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Version History: 
This Best Practice was created by the LNPA WG (now known as the NPIF – Number Portability Industry Forum) and originally accepted on 02/04/2002 (Version 1).  It was reviewed again at the NPIF on 03/08/2022 and consensus was reached that no changes were required.
[bookmark: eztoc60040_2_8_0_16]Background:
Recommend Change to Requirements: Yes
[bookmark: eztoc60040_2_8_1]Decisions/Recommendations
Number portability queries should be performed prior to Home Location Register (HLR) queries for call originations on a wireless Mobile Switching Center (MSC).

